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! am a resident in the North York Moors National Park and wholeheartedly support Mr Bob Walker in his application for a

private airstrip.

| feel that the application decision will be based on the negative objections based on the horror of some of the local
residents who will object but who do not understand the minimal impact this will have on the jocal environment.
Publicity in the local press indicated the application to be for an aerodrome, if this was the case | could understand the
objections, however, having visited many farm strips in the past, most local residents are virtually unaware of their

existence.

Generally noise abatement rules are observed as a stipulated requirement for all pilots using the airstrip and due to the
minimal amount of aircraft movements experienced the operation of a low key facility runs without further objection.
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